
Pupil Parliament Meeting

10 December 2024



Minutes:

All attending Minister's were given a Pupil Parliament Badge.

The Health & Medical Minister received a special thank you and

a round of applause for attending the Governor's meeting and

delivering the Pupil Parliament Presentation.

All ministers were happy with the suggestions gathered through

Pupil Voice for Nexus wide projects.



Minutes:

Arrangements were made to introduce the Pupil Parliament

Ministers to their Teaching Assistant Team links.

The Pupil Parliament Minister's were tasked with gaining an

understanding of the digital footprints of students in school and

putting together Online Safety Information/Posters in preparation

for the Safer Internet Day on 11 February 25.


